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World Book Day Celebration

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day on the Friday 8th March to coincide with the
opening of the Book Fair. As part of the celebration, we are asking the children to take a
photo of themselves reading in an unusual place in a challenge we're calling ‘Extreme
Reading.” The most interesting photo from each class will win a prize. Please bring a photo
of your entry into school and give it to the class teacher or send it via email to
adavidson973@c2kni.net

On our celebration day, we will be taking time to enjoy reading with Drop Everything and
Read (DEAR) times built into the day. Special reading prizes will be awarded to the Nursery
to P3 children for the best effort with their reading throughout the week between Monday 4th
and Friday 8th March. For our P4-P7 children, there will be Accelerated Reader prizes for

the pupil with the most 100% quizzes in their class between Monday 4th and Friday 8th
March.

The Book Fair

The Book Fair will be open on Friday morning and will be in school until the following
Thursday and is open to all children in the Primary and Nursery School. See below for the
times of operation:

Morning 8:45am - 9:00am
Early Afternoon 2:00pm - 2:15pm
Late Afternoon 3:00 - 3:15pm

Your support for the School Book Fair is very much appreciated as every book purchased
allows the school to redeem rewards from Scholastic that we use to buy new books for the
classrooms. Please remember to bring your World Book Day discount coupon as these can
be used to pay at the Book Fair.

Many Thanks
Mr Davidson



